April 18, 2006

Dear Dr. Rizk,

My decision to have a facelift was a very difficult and emotional one. I had several other consultations, but no other physician made me feel that I could go through this procedure with no trepidation. Upon meeting you, I instantly felt at ease. I recognized your artistic abilities, skill, and amazing personality, which helped me to my final decision.

As a spa owner, my business is to look as good as I can for my female clientele. I felt so comfortable and had complete trust in your hands. I will always be grateful to you. Now when I look at myself, I simply see a younger, more refreshed face, but still mine.

Sincerely,

Jadwiga Rolleczek